Cozy Fox celebrating one year

: RD PHOTO SUBMITTED
The Cozy Fox in Selkirk, a business that con , to Manito |
crafters, bakers, and home-based business

last weekend. Residents were invited to

CELBRATING OUR 1st YEAR

ANNIVERSARY on MARCH 2nd / 2024
Owners: Pat, Ken, Kim & Matt

(Missing from the picture Eric)

Thank you to the Mayor of Selkirk
Larry Johannson
and to the Mayor of St. Andrews
Joy Sul

We also would like to thank all of our Customers, Vendors and
Friends who attended and enjoyed cake with us!






